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Following the Cadwalader Fund Finance Team’s recognition at The Drawdown's Private Equity
Service Provider Awards earlier this year, the publication’s editors sat down to talk with partner
Sam Hutchinson about the group’s London team. Sam discusses the value of being part of a
diverse team, the importance of early-career business development experience and how her
early foray into the nascent fund finance market instilled an ongoing commitment to innovation
and creativity in her practice. You can read the entire feature here.
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